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From the Private Secretary 21 September 1987
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PRIME MINISTER'S SEMINAR ON BROADCASTING

I wanted to pass on the Prime Minister's thanks to you
and everyone else who contributed to the excellent and very
substantial briefing provided to her for the seminar on broadcasting.
It must have been a major exercise not only to write but

also to type and (no doubt) to re-type!
All the effort was well repaid by a very interesting

occasion and the thoroughness with which the Prime Minister

had been briefed certainly showed through.

Deoue

(David Norgrove)

Wilfred Hyde, Esq.,
Home Office.




